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           16/6/2023 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Thursday 22nd June – Y1 –Y6 Sports Day 

 

On Thursday 22nd June we will be holding our annual Sports Day for Y1 to Y6 (Early Years 

dates will be announced separately). 

 

Sports Day will start, for KS1 (Y1 and 2) children at 9:05am and last approximately 1 hour. The 

children will rotate round a number of different sports related stations performing as a team. We 

hope to include running, throwing, jumping with stations that require an element of skill such as 

hitting a target. Parents are welcome to stay and support their children. 

 

KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6) children will start at 10:15am and the children will rotate around several 

activities demonstrating skill, speed, agility and teamwork; again parents are welcome to come 

and support their children. This should take just over an hour. Parents are also welcome to take 

photographs of their own children, however members of staff will challenge people taking general 

pictures of the day. 

 

All children are to come to school in uniform as normal and bring their PE kit with them. Children 

in KS2 will represent their house teams and will be encouraged to wear a t-shirt that represents 

that colour (Newton-Red, Curie-Yellow, Hawking-Green or Johnson-Blue).  

 

Over the last few years, children and parents have thoroughly enjoyed Sports Day and I am sure 

this year will be no exception. Furthermore, please give consideration to the weather conditions it 

has been extremely hot recently so please send them with a drink, a sun hat and sun cream. Next 

week there is some rain forecast so hopefully it will be a little cooler.The most important part of 

the day is your child’s safety therefore if the field is wet then I will postpone the event (parents 

will be notified by the school text system) and we will rearrange a new date. Furthermore, the 

school gates will be open on this day to allow parents to come and go, so extra staff will be outside 

to ensure the site is safe. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr L Nicholson 

Assistant Head 

 


